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Editorial note

Issue No. 2/2023 of the City and History journal has been prepared by its editors 
as an anniversary edition. It is dedicated to the 15th anniversary of the founding of 
the Department of History at the Faculty of Arts of the Pavol Jozef Šafárik University 
in Košice, which publishes the journal. It commemorates also the tenth anniversary of 
the publication of its fi rst double issue, 1-2/2012, in February 2013.

For this issue, we have edited articles written by authors from the Department of 
History. These articles are based on texts previously published in the Slovak language. 
In addition to translation, they have undergone revision in order to meet the expected 
publication standard. The goal is to make our own research available and promote it 
to a wider range of readers of the journal.

The tenth anniversary of the journal is an opportune moment to express gratitude to 
all authors, reviewers, translators, proofreaders, editors, sponsors, current and former 
members of the editorial board and, especially, the readers for their cooperation, 
support and goodwill. It is with great enthusiasm that we look forward to your and our 
continued sharing of knowledge and ideas into the future.
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